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Negev Coexistence Forum for Civil Equality | In 1997, a group of concerned Arab
 and Jewish residents of the Negev (Israel's southern desert region) established the Negev
Coexistence Forum for Civil Equality (NCF) to provide a framework for JewishArab
collaborative efforts in the struggle for civil equality and the advancement of mutual
tolerance and coexistence. NCF, also known as "Dukium" ("co-existence" in Hebrew), is
unique in being the only Arab-Jewish organization that remains focused solely on the specific
problems confronting the Negev. NCF considers that the State of Israel fails to respect,
protect and fulfill its human rights obligations, without discrimination, towards the
Arab-Bedouin citizens in the Negev. As a result, the NCF has set as one of its goals the
achievement of full civil rights and equality for all people who make the Negev their home.
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